
From: Rob Woolmington <rew@wittenetal.com> 
Date: June 6, 2013, 10:54:58 AM EDT 
To: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 
Subject: RE: Your Public Records Request 

Thank you for your prompt response.  I do not request a copy of the e-mail you referenced.   
  
Robert E. Woolmington, Esq. 
Witten, Woolmington & Campbell, P.C. 
P.O. Box 2748 (4900 Main Street) 
Manchester Center, VT 05255 
www.wittenetal.com 
802-362-2560 
  
If you received this communication in error, please let me know by  
return e-mail and then destroy your copy.  Thank you very much.  
  
  
  
From: London, Sarah [mailto:Sarah.London@state.vt.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 6:59 PM 
To: Rob Woolmington 
Subject: Your Public Records Request 
  
Robert, I received your attached public records act request.  The Governor’s Office has searched all 
current and prior staff’s records.  The only records we have that relate to this topic or to the names you 
provided are emails from Felix Kniazev to a constituent correspondent.  The emails include an invitation 
to attend a “Freedom from Harm” event, a press release regarding that event, and an invitation to 
attend an “Eco Art Event” and “GreenFestival.”   
  
If you would like those emails, I am happy to provide them.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel 
free to give me a call as well. 
  
Thank you, 
Sarah 
  
  
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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